
Updated logo for website redesign

• MIPA’s website and logo were developed 
expeditiously in 2021 as part of the effort to swiftly 
launch the organization.

• Now, the MIPA website is being updated, along with 
those of other planning entities that are managed 
under contract by the MPO.

• As part of process, an updated logo has been 
developed for MIPA, along with logo variations to 
allow for the scaling of size.
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